
The Office of Assessment will again accept assessment grant proposals for AY 2024-2025.
Assessment grants support projects in addition to typical program assessment. Several tracks
exist for projects, and budgets can include expenses up to $5,000. All details about
assessment grants can be found here, and summaries of previous grants can be found here.
Proposals are due March 1, 2024 and will be submitted through Docusign here.

Office of Assessment

 
Action updates report the progress your program has made on the action plans you identified
in the annual report submitted in September 2023. Please submit your action updates here:
Action Updates Feb 2024 using this template . 

Action Updates Due Feb 16, 2024 

February 2024

Office of Assessment

Welcome Dr. Congelio!

Michele will hold Zoom drop-in Q&A sessions at the following times with this link:
https://kutztown.zoom.us/j/97294484238 
Tues, Feb 13 11-11:45 AM 

2024-2025 Assessment Grant Call for Proposals

The Office of Assessment is pleased to welcome Dr. Brad Congelio, Sport Management, to the
staff! Dr. Congelio started his term as Assessment Fellow this semester. Feel free to reach out
with assessment questions, or just to say hello!  

Dr. Congelio’s office hours are:
Tuesday: 12 - 2 p.m.
Wednesday: 2 - 4 p.m.
Friday: 10 a.m. - 12 p.m.

https://tinyurl.com/4e6skda5
https://shorturl.at/BENS0
https://tinyurl.com/mnxbjshf
https://livekutztown.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/KarenandKrista/EvxfCTLwCrdHj10Y6PS4LVoB_2kI5Jb0c3_USF1wm7mcIA?e=aeTrGL
https://www.kutztown.edu/about-ku/administrative-offices/assessment/templates-and-forms.html


The General Education Committee (GEC) and the General Education
Assessment Committee (GEAC) have officially merged into a single
committee. 

The new committee, The General Education Program and Assessment
Committee (GEPAC), was formed to increase communication and will
allow for a single committee to see the full General Education program
from courses to assessment. 

The leadership of this newly merged committee includes Drs. Alex
Hernandez, Meg Norris, and Megan O'Byrne. 

For more information, check out GEPAC’s webpage here. 

GEPAC Formation 

Contact Us
Dr. Karen Rauch

rauch@kutztown.edu

And by appointment GC 201

Dr. Michele Baranczyk
baranczy@kutztown.edu

M & W 9-10:30 a.m.
Tues 9-11 a.m. & 12-1 p.m.

Dr. Brad Congelio
congelio@kutztown.edu

Tuesday: 12-2 p.m.
Wednesday: 2-4 p.m.

Friday: 10 a.m.-12 p.m.

https://www.kutztown.edu/academics/general-education.html

